
Monday, 25 January 2016 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
I am writing this letter in recommendation of Kim Hobson of All Coat Painters and his team. 
 
Kim came to us through another recommendation of his work and started doing some 
interior work on our new property. After observing his quality work we employed Kim to 
paint the exterior of our house and a new outdoor area. 
 
Through some very challenging weather and the Christmas holidays Kim and his team 
remained committed to getting the work done and meeting some very tight deadlines put 
down by us. 
 
His knowledge on house maintenance and painting is extensive and appreciated. He went 
above our expectation in ensuring we had a quality finish that is noticed by those who visit 
our home.  
 
Kim’s team have obviously worked together for some time and work in harmony getting a 
job done to the highest level. They are polite, friendly and enjoyable to have around. 
 
I would not hesitate to recommend Kim to anyone. If you have any questions please do not 
hesitate to ask. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

 
 
 
Cara Scott 
021 57 58 59 
 
 
 


